January 15, 2009

Leland Hansen, Vice President
U.S. Bank National Association
Corporate Trust — DN-CO-T12C
950 17™ Street

Denver, Colorado 80202

RE: Qwest Escrow Account Nos. SRS, . NN

Dear Mr. Hansen:

Concerning the Qwest Escrow Accounts listed above, the authorized representative for the
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission will be:

Dav1d W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary, or demgnee
Joy King, Director, Operations and Administration.

This signature will be used for disbursement verification. Please place this letter on file to update
your records.

Sincerely, -

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission -

cc:.  Olaleye Fadahunsi, U.S. Bank Escrow Depository Agent
- Simon ffitch, Public Counsel Section Chief, Washington Attorney General’s Office
Mark Reynolds, Assistant Vice President, Pubhc Policy & Regulatory Affairs, Qwest
Corporation
Joy King, Director, Operatlons and Administration, WUTC
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